

JOINT SECTION ON SPINAL DISORDERS

NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

CONGRESS OF WEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS 1331

AANS CHICAGO, ILLINOIS

February 6, 1984

M. Stephen Mahaley, Jr., M.D. 148 Clinical Science Building University of North Carolina Chapel Hill, NC 27514

Dear Steve:

I tried to call you unsuccessfully last week to discuss your letter of December 12 in which you stated that the AANS had provided \$ 10,000.00 start up money for the proposed 1985 Spine Section Meeting.

Since that time, I have received a letter from Ed Seljeskog who indicated that the AANS had authorized \$ 5,000.00 in expenses (a copy of this letter is enclosed).

I called Ed later, who told me that the AANS had voted \$ 5,000.00 with the expectation that additional \$ 5,000.00 would come from the Congress. He led me to believe that this had all been arranged and that I would shortly hear from the Congress. To date I have received no further word on this and wonder if you could straigthen this out for me.

Best regards and thanks in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

Russell W. Hardy, Jr., M.D.

RWH/bn

cc: Edward Seljeskog, M.D.

Donor: AANS Drawer: LABF31

PROPERTY OF Miscellaneous Memorabilia **AANS ARCHIVES**

CHAIRMAN Russell W. Hardy, M.D. Cleveland Clinic 9500 Euclid Avenue Cleveland, Ohio 44106

SECRETARY Stewart B. Dunsker, M.D. 506 Oak Street Cincinnati, Ohio 45219

TREASURER Edward S. Connolly, M.D. 1514 Jeiferson Hwy. Dept. of Neurosurgery New Orleans, Louisiana 70121

MEMBER-AT-LARGE George W. Sypert, M.D. College of Medicine University of Florida P.O. Box J265 Gainesville, Florida 32610